
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, April 

22, 2022. 
 

_____ Attention 8th Graders! This is a reminder that students who will be 

attending Cascade next year need to turn in your Cascade RSVP & 

Request Verification form to your first period Teacher today. 

 

_____ Do you have a deceased family member that has served in the 

military at any point in their life? We want to help recognize all these 

American Heroes by including your pictures and information! Please fill out 

the link on the Gateway Homepage before May 9th so the AV club can 

prepare a special Memorial Day video. 

 

_____ ASB is starting another door decorating contest! The Spring Fling 

door decorating contest starts now, and in order to qualify, your classroom 

door should be associated with the season of spring.  This contest is not by 

period this time.  You can help any teacher you want to with their door. So 

find a teacher that is willing to decorate their door and help them!!!   The 

winning teacher’s door will be awarded a trophy and school-wide 

recognition. The ASB room will be unlocked on Monday for any teacher 

wanting to use supplies. Doors will be judged on Friday, May 13th.  So, 

decorate a classroom doors before the judges will choose the winner! 

 

_____ Calling all artists! Enter the Washington State Dream Job art contest 

and you have the chance to win an Ipad, Surface Pro, or Chromebook! 

Stop by the library for an entry form listing all the rules, create your work of 

art, and return it to the library by May 20th. We will help you submit your art 

in time for the contest deadline. 

 

_____ Attention 7th and 8th grade members of the Track Team: the athletic 

participation fee must be paid by April 26 to participate in the first meet on 

April 27. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 



 


